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A R K A N S A S
Department of Environmental Quality

November 14, 2006

Mr. Alford Drinkwater
AERT, Inc.

P.O. Box 1237
Springdale, AR 72765

RE:  Notice of Termination, NPDES Stormwater Construction General Permit, AERT Manufacturing
Facility, Springdale, AR (Permit Tracking No. ARR151134, AFIN 72-01616)

Dear Mr. Drinkwater:

In accordance with receipt of the Notice of Termination (NOT), you are hereby notified that permit
tracking number ARR151134 has been terminated effective this date. Resumption of construction
activities at this site resulting in a storm water discharge of any pollutant to waters of the State is unlawful
and it will be necessary to file a new Notice of Intent prior to the proposed activities.

If you have any questions conceming this matter or need additional information, please feel free to
contact the NPDES Storm Water Section at (501) 682-0623.

Sincerely,
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